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As we enter the fall season, and start getting ready for the 

holidays, let’s all take a moment to think about all the 

victims of the recent storms. Our chapter will make a 

contribution to assist the victims to restore their lives and 

businesses during these difficult times. 



 
 

 

Chapter members were treated to a tour of  the Avedis Zildjian 

Manufacturing facility in Norwell MA on September 13, 2017.  

 

We not only learned the history of the cymbal manufacturing company, but 

of the importance of cymbals throughout history both as an instrument of 

military movement and as an instrument of musical pleasure. 
 

Many thanks to the staff of Avedis Zildjian for opening their doors to our 

chapter and also to Tom Perkins of Perkins Foundry for putting it together. 

 

Our next Chapter meeting will take place on Tuesday October 10, 2017 at 

the Publick House in Sturbridge, MA. 

 

Our speaker will be Will Shambley of  The  Metalfish LLC and his topic 

will be: “Foundries of the Future” 

 



 

 

Will Shambley was the co-founder and President of Viridis3D and 

introduced the first robotic 3D printer to the foundry market.  His 

presentation will cover the new foundry technologies that are now available 

such as 3D scanning, printing and robotic machining.  If you want to remain 

competitive in the industry you really need to embrace the new methods and 

technologies that are being introduced.  

 

 

This is a dinner meeting starting promptly at 5:00 P.M., the cost of the 

dinner meeting is $35.00 and there will be a cash bar available. 

 

 

If you plan on attending please let me know so we have an accurate 

headcount for the restaurant.  

 

Contact me at: emarczyszak@burndy.com  

 

Welcome and many thanks to David Gill, Project Manager and PE at TRC 

Solutions for signing on to serve as a Board member, we look forward to his 

input and assistance in the coming years.  

 

As always we are looking for new board members, new officers and new 

ideas for upcoming meetings so please feel free to share the newsletter with 

prospective members. 

Don’t forget to look us up on our facebook page or our website 

www.newenglandafs.com 
 

 

Thanks for your continued support,  

Ed Marczyszak    

Chairman   

 www.newenglandafs.com 
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